March 28, 2024

Congratulations! I am delighted to inform you that you have been admitted to Brown University’s Class of 2028. As we have throughout our history, Brown seeks to embody
its mission of “discovering, communicating and preserving knowledge and understanding in a spirit of free inquiry.” You were chosen not only for what we believe you can

contribute to our academic community, but also for what you will gain from the wonderful opportunities that distinguish and define undergraduate education at Brown.

We were inspired by the accomplishments that you shared through your application, and you will join an impressive class of students whose diversity of strengths and
interests are met with the common ground of creative thinking and intellectual curiosity. You and your future classmates will be welcomed into this vibrant community of
scholars, leaders and innovators who will continue to serve the community, the nation and the world.

Please notify us of your decision by May 1, 2024 by replying online. Your admission is contingent upon the maintenance of the same academic and social standing that you
presented in your application at the time of your admission, as well as the successful completion of all coursework in progress. If you are a candidate for financial aid, you will
find information about financial aid included in your Brown Applicant Portal. If you have questions about financial aid, please contact the Office of Financial Aid at

financial aid@brown.edu.

On behalf of the entire Brown community, please accept my congratulations on your admission. We look forward to welcoming you to Brown.

Sincerely,

o

Logan Powell

Dean of Admission



